
Notice 21.13 

                      STUDENT & PARENT NOTICE 
 

Date of Notice: May 4th, 2021 

Duty 3115s/3915s All Students disembarking around Macquarie Ave   

PM SCHOOL RUN 3432 
Benowa Schools 

 
Please be advised of the following changes from: Monday 12th July 2021. 

 

This service is realigning use Mitchell Ave and will no longer travel on Macquarie Av between Sturt 
and Mitchell. 

 

 

 
 
 
For any further information please go to www.translink.com.au or www.surfside.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 

New stop 
315768 Mitchell 
Ave at 
Coachwood Dr 

http://www.translink.com.au/
http://www.surfside.com.au/

